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22nd April 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are looking forward to another busy term in Hedgehog Class. Please find our class topic web attached/on the school website for more details about what we will be learning across the curriculum, this term in Hedgehog Class.

General of reminders:

Phonics
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible next Tuesday, 29th May at 2.30pm to share some information about the upcoming Y1 Phonic Screening check.

  Reading
Thank you to all parents who regularly make comments in the reading diary - this is a great way for us to  communicate about your child’s reading. 

As part of our commitment to continually improve reading, we would like each reading book to be read X3 at home.  This is to develop natural rhythm and fluency in reading - an area we have identified to improve further.  There should be a marked improvement in pace from the first read to final read.  We may reduce the number of books sent home so this target can be met.  Please comment or initial in the reading diary X3 so we know this has been achieved.

PE
This term the children will be continuing to develop skills of: dance and performance each Wednesday, and a range of athletics skills each Thursday. They will therefore need to come to school in appropriate PE kit on these days.

Snacks
Please remember to send your child to school with a named piece of only fruit or vegetables to eat for their mid-morning snack. Also, please continue to send in your child’s named & filled water bottle to school every day. 

As we are now in the summer term, optimistically we also ask that you send your child with a sunhat/ already wearing suncream on the hot sunny days we are sure to have. 

Finally, if you have any questions or are concerned in any way about your child, please do contact us so we can work together to resolve any issues promptly. We are typically at the gates at the end of each school day; alternatively, please do drop an email to the office and we can arrange a suitable time to meet. 

Yours sincerely,

Lisa Kidd and Claire Richardson.
Hedgehog Class Teachers [image: ]

                                  “Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12                                                             
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